
 

 

December 3, 2021 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 

Re: DG 21-104, Northern Utilities, Inc.; Request for Change in Rates; Request by the 

Department of Energy for Change in Service List 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Please add the following persons to the service lists (both docket and discovery) 

in this matter: 

 

Donna Mullinax, Blue Ridge Consulting Services, Inc., Consultant to the 

Department of Energy, email address: dmullinax@blueridgecs.com 

 

Tracy Klaes, Blue Ridge Consulting Services, Inc., Consultant to the 

Department of Energy, email address: tklaes@blueridgecs.com  

 

J. Randall Woolridge, Consultant to the Department of Energy, email 

address:  jrw@psu.edu  
 

 

Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements 

(March 17, 2020) this letter is being filed solely in electronic form. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Paul B. Dexter 

 

      Paul B. Dexter  

      Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner 

 

Cc: Service List 

Donna Mullinax, Tracy Klaes, J. Randall Woolridge 

 

 
 
INTERIM COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher J. Ellms, Jr.   
 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-3670 

 
FAX No. 271-1526 

 
Website: 

www.energy.nh.gov 
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ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov
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asbury@unitil.com
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main@unitil.com

Maureen.l.reno@oca.nh.gov
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taylorp@unitil.com
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